
Bulletin #2021-50 
 

MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 
COVID-19 PUBLIC HEALTH ORDERS FREQUENTLY 

ASKED QUESTIONS 
 

On September 10, 2021, the Department of Municipal Relations sent Bulletin #2021-46 to 
Chief Administrative Officers containing an overview of the public health orders which came 
into effect on September 3, 2021, and how those orders may impact municipal operations.  

 
Further to Bulletin #2021-46, the attached Frequently Asked Questions document provides 
additional information regarding operational and administrative questions raised by 
municipalities in relation to the current public health orders and proof of vaccination 
requirements. 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact a Municipal Services Officer by email at 
mrmaas@gov.mb.ca or phone 204-945-2572. 
 

 
 
 

This bulletin is written solely for general information purposes. For the Public Health Order based on which this bulletin is written, 
visit: https://manitoba.ca/asset_library/en/proactive/20212022/orders-soe-09022021.pdf. 
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